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We wanted to start by recognizing some of our members for their work with the Toy Bank this
year, FF Troy Coleman and FAO Zach Annis for leading the charge this year. We had many members
help out at the stuff the bus held at Walmart and processing the toys at the station. It was a total
team effort, in all we were able to hand out toys to almost 80 families this year.

Most of these toys are donated by the local community at the various businesses in town that allow
us to leave a drop box. Our ability to do this every year is through the generosity of our community,
and we wanted to say thank you to all of those who were kind enough to make donations, we really
do appreciate it.

We had a great night for bringing Santa through town. We saw a huge number of kids and adults
out waiting to see him this year. We are really excited for this every year and it’s something we
look forward to. The Grinch showed up again and was eventually escorted out of town by our
Police Department.
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We would like to thank Lowes, Ocean State Job Lots and Baker Animal Hospital for making various
donations or PPE and other items throughout 2020

2020 was a year unlike any other, we as a department have had to rethink how we do our jobs and
how to maintain services while maintaining a high level of safety for both our residents and our
firefighters. We made continuous policy updates and changes trying to keep up with new
information as it was provided to us. Our ultimate goal of maintaining services at a high level and
keeping the community safe was preserved throughout all of these challenges.

Respectfully,

William J Edwards
Fire Chief


